

'PB4' ①

11:05



< 20



Sjheba
Japhta Sello, Pule, You



06 Aug 2018

Japhta Sello Mookang
Heita gents. I have been communicating with Pule with regards to the Truck. He indicated that I send messages on the group chat. I m trying to sell the truck as a first option, however there has been few inquiries re: the rendering its services to clients. This is the correspondence between myself and Pule and I though let's all be transparent and discuss this openly

14:48

Japhta Sello Mookang
hosting and organizing this event. I m involved with few catering suites. I will be meeting a couple of sponsors regarding the sale of the truck. Will revert back next week. Hopefully we can meet up to iron out few details.

11:58 ✓

Hola 13:38

Are you talking selling the Truck or offering its services?

13:39

1st priority is to sell it. Last option is services. Is that cool with u??

13:40 ✓

14:48

Japhta Sello Mookang



11:05



< 20



S/heba

Japhta Sello, Pule, You



Japhta Sello Mookang

conversions. Like Truck amount was about 750k, sound, screens Labour etc to get the total as to how much it costs. I m busy trying to sell it. I can send them through. Alternatively meet up on Tuesday morning breakfast to go through everything? Pls confirm

13:56

Hola 14:08

Peo, will have them. There are also additional costs that need to be discussed. Eg insurance etc. I know Peo's pays about 21 grand for the disc annually.

14:48

Japhta Sello Mookang

can discuss all those costs and find a way forward. I know things r a bit tense at the moment and he may be uncomfortable to be part of the meeting?? What do u suggest?????

14:19

I will ask him 15:03

I am sure he can supply 15:04

Will check what I have too on my side.....

15:21



15:20



14:48

These are potential clients. Re: disc



11:07



< 20



Sjheba

Japhta Sello, Pule, You



These are potential clients. Re: disc amounts, service, repairs etc. let me know how much we all

14:54

Let me know how much I need to pay on my side and will do

14:55

Heita gents, will try get all costs involved later this evening

14:57 ✓

12 Aug 2018

Japhta Sello Mookang

Heita gents.....

11:09

It's been almost a week waiting for costs breakdown. I feel like I don't have enough control or ownership of the truck. There's been a lot of gigs that I missed out on to use it. I know it's not easy for us to work together. I suggest to give u guys the 500k back so I can have full access to the truck and get the gigs myself and get the profits, just as much as u guys can get gigs u r self and get the profits. Another option is buy me out completely ka 500k balance. Or the best for all of us , is to make it available whenever I want to show it to potential buyers of which I can try 2.5mi for everyone to get their cut. If I have to get a driver to show it off to



11:07



4

< 20



Sjheba

Japhta Sello, Pule, You



Japhta Sello Mookang

Heita gents..... 11:09

It's been almost a week waiting for costs breakdown. I feel like I don't have enough control or ownership of the truck. There's been a lot of gigs that I missed out on to use it. I know it's not easy for us to work together. I suggest to give u guys the 500k back so I can have full access to the truck and get the gigs myself and get the profits, just as much as u guys can get gigs u r self and get the profits. Another option is buy me out completely ka 500k balance. Or the best for all of us , is to make it available whenever I want to show it to potential buyers of which I can try 2.5mi for everyone to get their cut. If I have to get a driver to show it off to potential buyers , let it be. Pule told me Ntate Tebza gets committed with CNDC at times and is not available to drive or do demonstrations. Let's wrap this thing up guys pls pls pls.

11:17

Pls make it available and accessible for me. I will pay all the costs attached to it..... service disc damaged petrol tank etc. The sooner



RB

5

11:07



< 20



Sjeheba

Japhta Sello, Pule, You



11:17

Pls make it available and accessible for me. I will pay all the costs attached to it..... service disc damaged petrol tank etc. The sooner we get it off our hands the better. Trust me

11:19

Heita gents sorry for the late response. I have been waiting for the guys to help put together the costs but it's been a bit challenging as they are not working at the office after the lay offs...I promise to at least get something for us tmrw

19:29 ✓

13 Aug 2018

Heita gents, as promised yesterday find attached a list expenses incurred on the truck. I have left other amounts like patrol, Ntate Tebogo's and Slago's (I think he was last paid in Jan). The payment below are the higher amounts that have been spent on. Please let me know if u believe I have left anything

13:54 ✓



B

11:07



< 20



Sjheba
Japhta Sello, Pule, You



Truck Maintenance Costs		
License Dec Renewal	R 27 000,00	(Est)
Insurance Vehicle	R 205 795,00	(R10 289,32 per month)
Insurance Logistics	R 4 331,81	(R222,99 per month)
Storage	R 151 000,00	(A share of the cost of the warehouse since April 2018)
Maintenance	R 15 000,00	(est)
Total	R 403 126,81	
Per Person contribution	R 185 042,90	

14 Aug 2018

Japhta Sello Mookang
 Heita Gents. I m surprises Storage costs have been added on as I though it was covered through the DSD funds for Washington premises. But it's not a big deal I will pay my fair share of the amount. 135k. For now the is a guy who is interested to showcase it to potential buyers/ clients in KZN or at least for it to get some work instead of just parking. Below check the communication I have had with him. Also PSL is showing interest to buy it. I have a contact there. Sikhulile wanted to



11:08



< 20



Sjheba

Japhta Sello, Pule, You



Pule BraP Molapo

I think we should appropriate costs properly so we can be clear. Insurance stopped in June. It would not be advisable for the truck to be on public roads. We also need to plan what we decide based on the options above. I have decided I want out ! It looks complicated already.

16:37

Japhta Sello Mookang

Pule everyone wants out. Me too

17:07

19 Aug 2018

Japhta Sello Mookang

Sure bafethu

17:04

I met up with Pule yesterday with the way forward re: the truck. Here r my suggestions

1. To sell the truck is the first option and give u u r share of the proceeds, I can sell it.
2. I still have my 50% stake on The truck. I have had more than 4 opportunities that I have lost out because u guys are not making it accessible for me.
3. Gents u can buy me out completely or sell the Truck yourselves and give



11:08



< 20



Sjheba

Japhta Sello, Pule, You



2. I still have my 50% stake on The truck. I have had more than 4 opportunities that I have lost out because u guys are not making it accessible for me.

3. Gents u can buy me out completely or sell the Truck yourselves and give my proceeds.

4. We all benefited from it when it was working, it's surprising that storage costs are being mentioned, while we fully know it was from none of us pockets as it was stored at DSD paid facility.

5. Be as it may i can pay my fare share of the amount Peo stipulated and put it back on Insuarance and have it generating some income for me. Just as much as u guys can do.

6. Going forward I won't be able to pay for the storage fee as I can secures a cheaper storage myself. I first suggest we all meet up and finalize this In person, if not have conference call to finish this. My family and all associated with me don't want me to do any further buss u. I want out.

Pls suggest ????? Thanks

17:19



20 Aug 2018



18

11:08



Sjheba
Japhta Sello, Pule, You



DSD funds for Washington premises. But it's not a big deal I will pay my fair share of the amount. 135k. For now the is a guy who is interested to showcase it to potential buyers/ clients in KZN or at least for it to get some work instead of just parking. Below check the communication I have had with him. Also PSL is showing interest to buy it. I have a contact there. Sikhulile wanted to showcase it from Aug and I have been stalling him, thinking the is no Insurance on the truck..... see below

16:30

Japhta Sello Mookang

Just wanted to update you
1. the Arts and Culture thing yabokane Mookang. Has been postponed coz some channels where not followed upon the dep giving them funds. So they've been asked to wait till the department resolves such. They won't be needing the truck tomorrow, but as soon as they've received their things we good to go.

16:30

agency responsible for Molt, Harrold and Louis Vuitton in BA, I'm seeing their marketing guys this weekend in Dur, they are very keen to work with us in Dur, using their Jack Daniels and Southern Comfort brands. On Monday they will be finalizing their summer marketing budget plan.

3. Thirdly I'm seeing the MD of Universal music in Durban on Saturday, also trying to sell the idea to him. And the Deputy City Manager is also waiting on me. I haven't seen

16:30

See to him. And the Deputy City Manager is also waiting on me. I haven't even communicated anything with him coz I don't want promise then not show up.

Let's chat later when you can talk. You most welcome to come down too if you're free this weekend, let's get contracts in place now. Summer is around the corner. Elections are approaching soon.

16:30



Yesterday

16:30



11:09



< 20



Sjheba

Japhta Sello, Pule, You



20 Aug 2018

Pule BraP Molapo
Morning Gents

06:23

I think let's meet and agree on what costs are. The obvious choice is selling the truck.

06:25

Correction. I know maths is not our strong point but @Japhta Sello Mookang you have 16,67 percent stake now.

06:28

Japhta Sello Mookang
16% noted.

12:59

I am available for a meeting anytime

12:59

I have to 2 guys that needs the services of the truck and one of them is in KZN

13:00

Sho gents, it looks like we all wanna sell...but don't have any buyers 🤔🤔 at least as we speak. @Pule BraP Molapo how is your Wednesday looking, Japhta says he is available anytime, my Wednesday is open for now

20:



Pule BraP Molapo

Wednesday afternoon, yes. Around



RP

11:09



1

< 20



Sjheba

Japhta Sello, Pule, You



28 Aug 2018

Japhta Sello Mookang

Heita gents 08:29

Was suppose to come back to u guys on Friday. I have come up with a options that may settle this matter once and for all. To save time and avoid unnecessary meetings, will u all be free at 12noon for a conference call?

08:34

Sho gents, can I ask that we do 3pm.
12pm not good for me

08:36 ✓

Japhta Sello Mookang

3pm is good for me 09:13

Pule BraP Molapo



11:01

29 Aug 2018

Japhta Sello Mookang

Heita gents. Pule yesterday after we got cut off, we carried the conversation briefly with Peo. We were suppose to all talk further at 5pm but we didn't. I decided that I will cut my loses and as little as the



173

11:09



< 20



Sjheba
Japhta Sello, Pule, You



29 Aug 2018

Japhta Sello Mookang

Heita gents. Pule yesterday after we got cut off, we carried the conversation briefly with Peo. We were suppose to all talk further at 5pm but we didn't. I decided that I will cut my loses and as little as the 365k balance is, it's fine I will take it. But I must be honest it pains me that I forfeit a 135k for storage, Insurance etc while these things were none issues while we were working together. We all know that technically no one really took money from their pockets to secure the truck. All the monies paid from our pockets we got back from the Dept and even some small profit margins. The truck technically was bought for us. Mar that's a none issues and let's move on from that. So kindly let me know the way forward as I have a mandate to complete my other project. We can either talk conferences again or respond via Wattsup. Thanks

08:41



03 Sep 2018

Japhta Sello Mookang



[Empty text input field]

